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Anya Grahn

From: John Murcko <chefjmurcko@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 3:08 PM
To: Anya Grahn
Subject: Kimball Event Space

Murcko Restaurant Group LLC 

Firewood Restaurant 

306 Main St 

Park City, UT 84060 

 

Dear Anya, 

 

I am writing to give you my support for the Kimball event space. I believe that a venue that would allow 
programming for Main Street provides added synergism that would benefit retail merchants and restaurants 
downtown. This would allow people that would normally be using venues outside of the city to take advantage 
of and be aware of all that Main Street has to offer.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Murcko 

President 

Murcko Restaurant Group LLC 


